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Mr. Lucas Blanque Rey

Director Servicios Juridicos

Consejo General del la Abogacia Espafiola
Paseo de Recoletos, 13

28004 Madrid

Spain

Dear Mr. Lucas Blanque Rey:
Thank you for your letter of 29 January 2014. We appreciate that you took the time to write to us, and

we have posted your letter to the New gTLD correspondence page
(http://www.icann.org/en/news/correspondence/rey-to-icann-29jan14-en.pdf).

On 5 February 2014, the ICANN Board’s New gTLD Program Committee (NGPC) adopted an
implementation framework for GAC Category 1 Safeguard Advice, and directed the ICANN President
and CEO, or his designee, to implement the Category 1 Safeguard Advice in a manner consistent with
the implementation framework. For more information, view the NGPC resolution
(http://www.icann.org/en/groups/board/documents/resolutions-new-gtld-05feb14-en.htm) and
implementation framework (http://www.icann.org/en/groups/board/documents/resolutions-new-
gtld-annex-2-05feb14-en.pdf).

In the implementation framework, the string “*. ABOGADO” has been classified in the category of
“Highly-regulated Sectors/Closed Entry Requirements in Multiple Jurisdictions.” As such, additional
safeguards will be included in Specification 11 of the .ABOGADO registry operator’s Registry
Agreement. Please note that the safeguards described in the implementation framework are the
minimum requirements for the TLD, but that a registry operator may choose to implement additional
safeguards in order to support the public interest commitments of its TLD.

Thank you for your communication and your interest in the New gTLD Program.

Sincerely,

A an

Christine A. Willett
Vice President, gTLD Operations
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